Jacquelyn Cleveland
Junior Conference Director
ALA Department of California

We have been looking for a location to have the junior conference but
due to the high prices and lack of accommodations we have decided to
have the 2023-2024 Junior Conference at The American Legion
Bakersfield Post 26, 2020 H St, Bakersfield, Ca the last weekend in April.
There will be no charge for the conference this year. We will have lots
of activities and goodies for the juniors. We would like to thank Deann
Graham and Post 26 for allowing us to have the conference at their
Post. A flyer will be posted on the ALA website with the hotel
information and registration form soon. If you have a junior who will
be attending the conference, please contact Jacquelyn Cleveland by
March 1st via email Americanleg37@yahoo.com with the junior t-shirt
size, We also agreed to wear the junior activity t-shirt on that Friday, if
you don’t have a junior activity t-shirt, please contact Martha Romero
via email calegionfirstiady@gmail.com as soon as possible. Martha
Romero also suggested that we have a retreat for the juniors when the
weather warms up. Lucy Hunt will be donating t-shirts for 2023-2024
convention for the juniors. The t-shirt colors will be red on Friday, blue
on Saturday and white on Sunday. There will also be lots of activities
for the juniors at convention. We will be attending Mission Training in
Las Vegas, Nevada on January 27*. Madam President this concludes my
report.




